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Friday 19th December 2014 

To All of our School Families and Friends, 

 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a 

happy and healthy 2015. Thank you for your amazing support of our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy time with friends and family over the break and we look forward to seeing you on      

Tuesday 6th January when the Spring Term begins. 

Our best wishes go with Mr Hole as he moves back to Somerset to be closer to his     

family and take up a new teaching post in a church school in Bridgwater. We welcome 

Mrs Saunders to Year 5 in the Spring Term. 

 

From everyone at Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 

 


